
 

BULLETIN 
More about the SOUTH YARRA CoM HERITAGE REVIEW 
https://participate.melbourne.vic.gov.au/south-yarra-heritage-review 

 

As Reported in several Bulletins the City of Melbourne is undertaking a review 
of South Yarra’s heritage – the first since 1985.  Details are outlined in the 
Participate Melbourne platform.  MSYRG strongly supports this review as it will 
make for better heritage decision-making in South Yarra 
  
Last week there were several online information sessions that residents 
enrolled to participate in.   
 
This Bulletin is to inform you that on this link you can now access the 
information session recording which includes a presentation from Context 
consultants and the CoM heritage strategy officer 
 

ALSO 
 
Residents still have the opportunity to have a say about your house, your 
street, your suburb. Share your stories and knowledge.  Who knows South 
Yarra better than us!  It can be buildings, parks, trees, or art.   

This opportunity closes September 18th 
https://participate.melbourne.vic.gov.au/south-yarra-heritage-review 

 
 
 
MSYRG recommends you check it out and participate where you can to show 
CoM that we are all vitally interested in our South Yarra heritage.  
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